18" August 2012

Mr P de Cobain

Premier Event Marquees 28 AUG 2012
88 Boothferry Road

Goole

East Yorkshire

DN14 6AE

Dear Mr de Cobain

We just wanted to write a quick note of thanks to you, to your son and to the team who came to put
up the fabulous marquee for Emma and Hiten’s wedding. It couldn’t have been a more magical and
lovely venue to hold their wedding reception. We were able to take advantage of the lovely
weather and the setting looking out over the Cheshire Plain to have drinks and afternoon tea outside
the marquee before moving inside for dinner.

The interior was lovely with the lighting and the candles we had on each table providing a warm and
atmospheric setting for enjoying the Indian meal that was served for dinner. The dance floor was
well used too!

The whole day was wonderful, thanks in no small measure to your son and the team who were
great and so helpful. We can’t thank you enough for the excellent service and for the marquee
itself.

Thank you once again for your contribution to a great day for all our family.
Yours sincerely

Losa & NMotas-

Rosie and Martin Warburton



